Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association

P.O. Box 60071

Colorado Springs, CO 80960-0071

527-1152

Notice of the Annual Meeting

Tuesday, 6 February 2007, 7:00 p.m.

Public Library, 1785 S. 8th Street (at Cheyenne Blvd.)

Election of Board Members

Current Board Members, with remaining terms are:


David Sellon, President, two years remaining


Dale Miller, Vice-President, term expiring


Kay Muns, Secretary, term expiring


Mike Maloney, Treasurer, two years remaining


Mary Rita Groth, one year remaining

Two Board Members are to be elected for new three-year terms.  The nominating committee has nominated Randy Russell and Carol McClure for new three-year terms.  Candidates may be nominated from the floor.  Officers are elected by the directors each year at the first board meeting.

Proxy:  Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association

I (we), the undersigned owner(s) of _________________________________________

(the “Owner”), hereby designate(s) ___________________________(the “Proxy”) as the Proxy for the Owner, with respect to the Owner’s interest in Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association.


By this designation of proxy, the Owner hereby revokes any prior designation of proxy that the Owner may have previously given.


This designation of proxy shall be effective for the Annual Meeting of the Owners and Directors of the Association to be held on 6 February 2007 at 7:00 p.m., and at all adjournments of such meetings.


The Proxy shall have the full power, as the Owner’s substitute, to represent the Owner and vote on all issues and motions that are properly presented at the meetings for which this designation of proxy is effective.  The Proxy shall have the authority to vote entirely in the discretion of the Proxy.


In the event the Owner returns this form with no proxy designated above, Owner authorizes David Sellon to vote Owner’s interest.


If Owner attends the above meeting, Owner may rescind this proxy in order to vote in person.

Date of signing__________________________________

Owner_________________________________________

Covenant Reminder:  The GHOA board has revised the covenant regarding satellite dishes, stating that they are acceptable but the placement must be approved by the board before installation.  This revision will take effect 1 January 2007.
